
 

Effective date: 6/1/2016 Page 1 of 1 Review date:  11/1/2016 

 

  
  
  
  
       

 
 
 
 
TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN: 
 
 
Please be advised that Innophos has renewed its biennial registration in November 
2014 with the FDA for the following facilities in compliance with the FD&C Act. 
 
United States 
• Chicago, IL 
• Chicago Heights, IL 
• Geismar, LA 
• Nashville, TN 
 
Canada 
• Port Maitland, Ontario 
 
Mexico 
• Coatzacoalcos, Veracruz 
 
 
The Quality and Regulatory Department 
 
Contact: Ruth Ann Martinelli 
RuthAnn.Martinelli@innophos.com 
609-366-1260 



June 30, 2011 

Dear Customer: 

Please be advised that Innophos is in compliance with all applicable FDA regulations, under 
the Public Health Security Bioterrorism Preparedness and Response Act of 2002. 

Don’t hesitate to contact me at 609 366-1282 should you have any questions. 

Sincerely, 

Roy S Lyon 
Quality/Regulatory Affairs Manager 




